
We have enjoyed lots of Food Explorer sessions 
this week.

We have used apples, sugar snaps, bananas, 
satsumas, sweetcorn and rice crispies.

Apples seemed to be the favourite.
Some children tried cutting the food while others 

touched and tasted it.

We look forward to seeing some 
of you at our Art Gallery on 

Wednesday 26th March between 
1.30 and 2.30

The children in Maple Class have 
been using great communication skills 

this week to request the Sensory 
Room and our outdoor area, this has 

meant a lot of time outside but also a 
lot of happy children!

Some of us were able to see the 
chicks that have arrived at school, 
they will be here for a couple more 
weeks so we will all get a chance to 

see them as they hatch.


